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GCSE Examination Results 

2022 – “QEH goes Gold” 
Celebrations on GCSE results day  

 

During a summer of Commonwealth & European Games, QEH has succeeded in 
achieving its very own Gold with a set of outstanding exam results.  

• Our top ten pupils once again performed spectacularly, achieving 110 A* 
or A grades between them. 

• 25% of our pupils achieved at least 5 GCSEs at grade A* or A 
• 78% of pupils achieved at least 5 GCSEs at A*-C 
• 232 Year 11 pupils leave with a recognised qualification 
• 64.2% of pupils achieved 5 GCSEs including English and Maths 



These results were the product of external exams being held for the first time in 
two years since the pandemic. These results reflect the determination and 
commitment of our pupils as they have risen to meet the challenge, as well as the 
superb support offered by staff in helping pupils to achieve their goals.   

More than ever, this year reflects our school motto; ‘Ymlaen Gyda’n Gilydd/ 
Moving Forward Together’ as pupils, parents and staff have worked exceptionally 
hard together to support our learners in receiving the outcomes they deserve. Our 
focus continues to be one of developing individual potential. 

Some of our top performing pupils with a stunning 160 full GSCE A*/A grades 
between them were: 
Ravindu Dissanayaka 11A* and 1 A 
Adil Rafique 10A* and 2A  
Anna Turton 10A* and 1 A 
Caitlyn Richards 10A*, 1 A and 1 B  
Lily May James 9A*, 1A and 2B 
Finnian Maxwell 8A*, 4A and 1 B 
Evie Thomas 8A*,2 A and 1B 
Evie Williams 8A*, 2A  
Jana Almaliky 7 A* and 5 A 
Kate Panter 7A*, 3A and 3B 
Owen Johns 6A*, 4A and 2 B 
Phoebe barber 5A*,5A and 2B 
Lewys Thomas 4A*,6A and 1 B 
Bethan Jones, 3A*, 7A and 2B 
Scarlett Shillabeer 2A*, 8A and 1B 

 

Mr Dave Williams, 
Headteacher with Some of the 
top achieving pupils (L-R) 
Kate Panter, Lily May James 
and Ravindu Dissanayaka 

 



Mr Dave Williams, 
Headteacher, with Adil 
Rafique who achieved 
10A* and 2A grades. 

Dave Williams, Headteacher commented; “These are an excellent set of results. 
It has been really special to be back, in person, celebrating success as a whole 
school community. As a whole staff we are very proud of the commitment and the 
positive attitude this year group has demonstrated throughout their five years at 
QEH. We would want to wish them all the very best with all their future plans and 
aspirations”. 

Ruby Shaw with her 
proud parents. 



Gareth Roberts, Assistant Headteacher, commented; ”These are outstanding 
results. Pupils and staff have risen to the challenges posed during the pandemic. 
These are amongst our best results ever!” 

Sarah O’Kelly, Assistant Headteacher, commented; ”I’m delighted for the pupils 
in achieving these amazing results. These results reflect the commitment and 
support provided by staff during these last two very difficult years. We are so 
proud of them all.” 


